
 

Please return completed forms to: PO Box 2375 Coffs Harbour NSW, 2450 – PH 0457 843 815 

A PETITION TO RETAIN THE COFFS HARBOUR JETTY FORESHORE 
IN PUBLIC HANDS 

 
To the Honourable Speaker and Members of the Legislative Assembly of New South Wales.  

The concerned residents and visitors of the Coffs Harbour local government area, register our strong 

opposition to the proposed Coffs Harbour Jetty Foreshore Revitalisation Refined Masterplan as presented 

by the Department of Planning Housing and Infrastructure NSW, which allows for up to 250 private 

residential units and up to 200 short-stay units on the 4.2 hectares of land being Lots 11, DP843870 and Lot 

10, DP1284099.  

We, the undersigned petitioners, ask the Legislative Assembly to call on the Government to ensure that the 

said foreshore land be retained in public ownership to become part of the Coffs Harbour Jetty Foreshore 

precinct to be used for recreational and associated use by the community in the future.  
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